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                 26.03.2020 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Earlier this week, we contacted you regarding offering a packed lunch for children who are eligible for Free 
School meals. (This does not include Universal Free School meals for Infants) 
 
From next week, we are changing this to a weekly hamper so that you only have to come into school once a 
week. 
 
These will be made up by the kitchen and will be ready to collect from the table in the main entrance every 
Monday between 11.30am and 1.30pm. (with the exception of the 2 dates listed below) They will be bagged up 
and labelled with your child’s name. 
 
Week commencing 30th March – Monday will be a packed lunch and the hamper will be available Tuesday. 
Week commencing 13th April –  hamper will be available Tuesday as school is closed on the Monday 
 
If you have already ordered a packed lunch for your child/children we will automatically transfer you over onto 
the weekly hamper. If you haven’t ordered yet and would like a weekly hamper can you please order by 9.30am 
on Friday 26th March. Please contact by email or telephone to inform us.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Horton 
Headteacher



 

 

 


